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Daniel Valentine of Tighe & Bond, recently passed his PE exam to become a professional licensed
engineer in the state. He joined the firm in 2008, after graduating from Rensselaer Polytechnic
Institute with a bachelor of science in civil engineering.
As part of Tighe & Bond's traffic and parking group, Valentine has worked on a wide range of
projects for numerous private and municipal clients throughout the state and Mass. over the past
five years. This includes providing roadway design, drainage studies, traffic engineering, traffic
management, parking demand assessments, and most recently geotechnical and dam related
projects. He is proficient in AutoCAD Civil 3D, SewerGEMs. 
and has also provided construction observations on a variety of projects.
Valentine is currently working on the drainage and design of off-site improvements for Bridgeport
Hospital, a roadway design for the Metropolitan District Commission, and a new site development
project for the Norwalk Housing Authority. He also recently completed site development plans for a
mixed use site development project in New Haven.
In addition to being a member of the American Society of Engineers (ASCE) and the Connecticut
Society of Engineers (CSCE), Valentine is also the treasurer for the Younger Members Committee
of CSCE. A resident of East Hampton, Connecticut, he is also a member of the Water Pollution
Control Authority in that town.
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